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Union Grove, WI – March 26, 2024


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Recall Vos Requests Extension Due to Uncertainty in District 
Boundaries 

The Recall Vos campaign has officially requested an extension from the Dane County Circuit 
Court regarding the challenge period for the recall effort against Robin “CCP” Vos. This request 
comes amidst ongoing uncertainties surrounding the legislative district boundaries which are 
crucial for the analysis of the Petition.


The Recall Vos campaign is committed to ensuring a fair and accurate review of the recall 
petition signatures. However, this can only be effectively conducted once the Wisconsin 
Supreme Court issues a clarifying order on which legislative district boundaries the Wisconsin 
Elections Commission (WEC) is to utilize. It is this lack of clarity that has necessitated the 
request for an extension of time to provide a comprehensive rebuttal to the Petition.


The Recall Vos campaign wishes to emphasize that while we have sought this extension for an 
official response, the initiative has demonstrated significant public support. Despite facing 
adversarial tactics aimed at undermining the effort, Recall Vos has reportedly garnered more 
valid signatures than the votes Robin “CCP” Vos received in his last primary election. This 
achievement highlights the clear message from the residents of District 63: there is a strong 
desire for change in representation.


The campaign awaits the decision of the Dane County Circuit Court and hopes for a swift 
resolution that allows for a fair assessment of the Petition. We thank the community for its 
patience and continued support during this time.


For further information or to lend your support, please contact:


Recall Vos

•Phone: 262-404-6747

•Email: Recallvos@gmail.com

•Website: www.Recallvos.com


